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Top DEP Stories 
 
PA Environment Digest Blog: Crawford County Dairy Farmer Shares Ways To Control Energy Costs, Boost 
Efficiency In New Podcast 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2021/08/crawford-county-dairy-farmer-shares.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Wilkes-Barre Area officials celebrate new high school at ribbon cutting 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wilkes-barre-area-officials-celebrate-new-high-school-at-ribbon-
cutting/article ef2784eb-d330-53ff-b93a-8d2bc5c4f34a.html 
 
Times Leader: Our View: WB Area’s new school holds profound opportunity 
https://www.timesleader.com/opinion/1508963/our-view-wb-areas-new-school-holds-profound-
opportunity 
 
WNEP: Students, parents get first look at new Wilkes-Barre Area High School 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/luzerne-county/students-parents-first-look-new-wilkes-
barre-area-high-school/523-d5e64eb4-f204-44f9-b1a7-598a78eb2a11 
 
RGGI 
 
Observer-Reporter: Labor-business alliance opposes RGGI 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/labor-business-alliance-opposes-rggi/article ce18ba28-0679-
11ec-b577-0febd470a537.html  
 
Tribune-Review: J. Joseph Cullen: Best options for Pa.'s coal plant communities 
https://triblive.com/opinion/j-joseph-cullen-best-options-for-pa-s-coal-plant-communities/ 
 
Marcellus Drilling News: Pittsburgh Biz/Labor Group Strongly Objects to Wolf RGGI Carbon Tax 
https://marcellusdrilling.com/2021/08/pittsburgh-biz-labor-group-strongly-objects-to-wolf-rggi-carbon-
tax/ 
 
PFAS 
 
Law360: FDA Finds Little PFAS In Most Processed Foods 
https://www.law360.com/environmental/articles/1416613/fda-finds-little-pfas-in-most-processed-
foods 
 
Air 
 
Beaver County Times: Another View: Biden steers away from Trump's disastrous automobile emissions 
standards 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/2021/08/27/biden-steers-away-trumps-disastrous-
automobile-emissions-standards/5590489001/ 
 



York Daily Record: Biden steers away from Trump's disastrous automobile emissions standards 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/08/27/biden-steers-away-trumps-disastrous-automobile-
emissions-standards/5590489001/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Allegheny Front: As Climate Change Urgency Grows, Pa. Is Still Working on New Standards for Teaching 
About It 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/as-climate-change-pennsylvania-science-educational-standards/  
 
Beaver County Times: Guest Opinion: America’s climate leadership rests in Appalachia 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/2021/08/27/guest-opinion-americas-climate-leadership-
rests-appalachia/5584149001/ 
 
York Daily Record: America’s climate leadership rests in Appalachia 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/08/27/guest-opinion-americas-climate-leadership-rests-
appalachia/5584149001/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Mon/Yough Trail Council to celebrate 30 years 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/08/mon-yough-trail-council-to-celebrate-30-years/  
 
WTAE: Officials in multiple states issue warning about spotted lanternfly 
https://www.wtae.com/article/spotted-lanternfly-pennsylvania-ohio-new-jersey/37398752 
 
Tribune-Review: Oregon man canoeing across country makes a stop in Pittsburgh 
https://triblive.com/local/oregon-man-canoeing-across-country-makes-a-stop-in-pittsburgh/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgher channels Rachel Carson in one-woman show ‘Imagining Rachel’ 
https://www.post-gazette.com/ae/movies/2021/08/27/elise-robertson-imagining-rachel-carson-
pittsburgh-zoom-one-woman-show-environmentalism-feminism-film/stories/202108260121 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh's new CitiParks website puts fun on the map 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/goodness/2021/08/27/pittsburgh-citiparks-guide-new-website-city-
archives-department-of-public-works-parks-and-recreation-matt-jacob/stories/202108290189 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Conservationists host pasture walk  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/conservationists-host-pasture-
walk/article 73ec3a8c-1068-58da-a45c-ef8c06a5d4b7.html 
 
Energy 
 
Beaver County Radio: Matzie, Marshall and Quinn Lead Public Hearing on Solar Energy in Pennsylvania 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/matzie-marshall-and-quinn-lead-public-hearing-on-solar-energy-
in-pennsylvania/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: CPV: Solar farm has energy buyer  



https://www.tribdem.com/news/cpv-solar-farm-has-energy-buyer/article 47a81016-0687-11ec-8f73-
fbe717cdd424.html 
 
Republican Herald: Hydro set for solar project that will power Cressona plant 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/hydro-set-for-solar-project-that-will-power-cressona-
plant/article e29645b4-77d7-52b6-b388-02b50dc58b99.html 
 
Bradford Era: Dynamic Energy and Soltage Partner to Deliver One of Albertsons Companies' Largest 
Solar Assets 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/dynamic-energy-and-soltage-partner-to-deliver-one-of-
albertsons-companies-largest-solar-assets/article 40629c64-0ab4-5154-85e8-2cc7c21a7459.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
WPXI: Allegheny County, RIDC enter partnership agreement to develop Carrie Furnace site 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/allegheny-county-ridc-enter-partnership-agreement-develop-
carrie-furnace-site/7YUT5GSLB5GR7EDSWBEL4EXQAE/  
 
KDKA: Allegheny County Partners With RIDC To Develop Carrie Furnace 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/08/27/allegheny-county-ridc-carrie-blast-furnace/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Allegheny County picks RIDC as developer for Carrie Furnace site in the Mon 
Valley 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/08/26/allegheny-county-picks-ridc-for-carrie-
furnace.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny County, RIDC ink deal to develop Carrie Furnace site in Rankin 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/county-ridc-ink-deal-to-develop-carrie-furnace-site-in-rankin/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Allegheny County, RIDC agree to develop Carrie Furnaces site 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2021/08/26/Allegheny-County-RIDC-
redevelopment-Carrie-Furnaces-Mon-Valley-commercial-film/stories/202108260172 
 
Public Source: Develop PGH Bulletins: Plan emerging to start building on Allegheny County’s big former 
mill site 
https://www.publicsource.org/developpghbulletins-pittsburgh-allegheny-county/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Connoquenessing Creek cleanup needs volunteers 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210826/NEWS01/210829563 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Virginia regulators recommend approval of Mountain Valley Pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/08/26/mountain-valley-pipeline-deq-virginia.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Activists tell energy department to rein in regional ethane production 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2021/08/27/activists-tell-energy-department-rein-ethane-
production/8254414002/ 



 
Vector Management 
 
WJAC: Invasive plant in PA that harbors ticks with Lyme Disease, how to spot and remove it 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/invasive-plant-in-pa-that-harbors-ticks-with-lyme-disease-how-to-spot-
and-remove-it 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lanternflies still abundant in Lancaster County as the bugs approach egg-laying 
season 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lanternflies-still-abundant-in-lancaster-county-as-the-bugs-
approach-egg-laying-season/article e529d480-06a2-11ec-8597-4b03883a23cd.html 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville happenings: Recycling, ESAL among upcoming programs 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/murrysville-happenings-recycling-easl-among-upcoming-
programs/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: East Cocalico Twp. weighs recycling problems 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/east-cocalico-twp-weighs-recycling-
problems/article bbb964a2-06d0-11ec-98eb-bb346e99cb10.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Waste-to-energy facilities make best disposal option 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/08/27/letter-waste-to-energy-facilities-make-best-disposal-
option/ 
 
New Castle News: County to seek bids for blue bin collection 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/county-to-seek-bids-for-blue-bin-
collection/article 8e6b2f64-05d4-11ec-8d20-9337760e5456.html 
 
Water 
 
WPXI: Pittsburgh residents unhappy with water main repair mess 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/allegheny-county/pittsburgh-residents-unhappy-with-water-main-
repair-mess/VWZ7IPVBO5GPXCLHEFVXLEHWVY/  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Derry authority OKs first payment for Keystone project 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-authority-oks-first-payment-for-keystone-
project/article 010e253e-a5a3-5d6d-86c8-62636db32d5f.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: DBMA awards bid for lead water line replacement work 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/dbma-awards-bid-for-lead-water-line-replacement-
work/article c5f84373-31fc-59f6-b8b4-e410cd7c076d.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Section of Drake Road in Bethel Park closing for 4 months for road repairs 
https://triblive.com/local/section-of-drake-road-in-bethel-park-closing-for-4-months-for-road-repairs/ 
 
Beaver County Times: County conservation district to host informational workshops in September  



https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2021/08/25/county-conservation-district-host-
informational-workshops/5589640001/  
 
Environmental Health News: Report: 91% of Pennsylvania schools that tested drinking water found 
lead—only 9% removed it 
https://www.ehn.org/pittsburgh-public-schools-water-lead-2654812292.html 
 
Law360: EPA Illegally Destroying Water, Chemical Records, Group Says 
https://www.law360.com/environmental/articles/1416465/epa-illegally-destroying-water-chemical-
records-group-says 
 
Reading Eagle: Blue Marsh swim beach closed due to toxic algae bloom 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/08/26/blue-marsh-swim-beach-closed-due-to-toxic-algae-bloom/ 
 
WFMZ: High level of algae closes swim beach at Blue Marsh Lake 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/high-level-of-algae-closes-swim-beach-at-blue-marsh-
lake/article 0da7f53e-0673-11ec-b7c6-4782e22d0ed3.html 
 
Pennlive: Extreme heat, flooding will plague central Pennsylvania Friday, forecasters say 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2021/08/extreme-heat-flooding-will-plague-central-pennsylvania-
friday-forecasters-say.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Flash flood watch issued for Lancaster County, thunderstorms and heavy winds 
expected Friday evening 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/flash-flood-watch-issued-for-lancaster-county-thunderstorms-
and-heavy-winds-expected-friday-evening/article e14dc6f4-0716-11ec-801e-876ba04e7703.html 
 
CBS21: Flash Flood Watch issued as cold front sparks isolated, heavy downpours 
https://local21news.com/news/local/weather-watch-flash-flood-watch-issued-as-cold-front-sparks-
isolated-heavy-downpours 
 
WGAL: Flash flood watch issued for parts of central Pennsylvania 
https://www.wgal.com/article/national-weather-service-flash-flood-watch-central-
pennsylvania/37413736 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: West Sadsbury Twp. supervisors address stormwater issues, runoff damage 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/west-sadsbury-twp-supervisors-address-stormwater-issues-
runoff-damage/article d660ef36-06d1-11ec-b5db-7f8e6cb2a8b6.html 
 
Bradford Era: Lake trout fry found in Lake Erie for first time in six decades 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/lake-trout-fry-found-in-lake-erie-for-first-time-in-six-
decades/article 635efdd2-a768-56a7-b671-d4c074c98d5f.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Flood waters forced a busy night on emergency services 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210826/NEWS12/210829550 
 
Butler Eagle: Flood Fallout 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20210826/NEWS01/210829534 



 
Clarion News: Private sewerage system draws concerns near Fryburg 0821 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article 75cdec7b-3ac1-5d87-8444-
7c49f6c8ed73.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WESA: Witnesses Dispute Aspects of Developer’s Plans For Amazon Center In Churchill 
https://www.wesa.fm/development-transportation/2021-08-27/witnesses-dispute-aspects-of-
developers-plans-for-amazon-center-in-churchill 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Congress must invest in our communities 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-congress-must-invest-in-our-communities/ 
 
Beaver County Times: American Rescue Plan funding being distributed to county municipalities 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2021/07/15/municipalities-receiving-first-batch-american-
rescue-plan-funding/7978214002/ 
 
CBS21: Invasive plant in PA that harbors ticks with Lyme Disease, how to spot and remove it 
https://local21news.com/news/local/invasive-plant-in-pa-that-harbors-ticks-with-lyme-disease-how-to-
spot-and-remove-it 


